
ROBO CALL SEPTEMBER 26, 2024 

Good afternoon.  This is Father Joe, your pastor.  I hope you are all doing 

well.  

I, along with Ben and Karen Sundey and the other 31 pilgrims, are heading 

home.  We have followed the footsteps of St. Paul in Greece and Turkey, 

and we have wonderful memories and many stories to share.   

I am looking forward to celebrating Mass with you this Saturday morning 

at 8:00 a.m. The regular weekend Mass schedule will be in operation. 

Thank you for your prayers, and a special thank you to Fr. Roy Runkle 

for celebrating last weekend’s Masses. 

This weekend is Pledge Sunday for the 2025 Bishop’s Annual Appeal for 

Catholic Charities and Communities. The opportunities to help families 

in need and increase formation in our Catholic faith are abundant and 

beautiful. Please plan to include the pledge card you received in the mail 

in this weekend's collection to join this campaign, continue your support 

or increase your participation. You can also enter your pledge or gift 

online at any time.  More information is in the bulletin.  

Remember the Rosary Novena for our country this Sunday at 2:00 p.m. at 

the gazebo in Big Spring Park.  

I want to thank you for continuing your financial support of the parish. 

For more information and updates, please visit the church website at 

www.saintjosephcc.com. 

In the meantime, I continue to keep you in my thoughts and prayers each 

day.  Take care and be safe. 

 

http://www.saintjosephcc.com/

